
                                                                              Thornhill Primary School 
      Thornhill Gardens 

      Shildon 
      Co. Durham 

      DL4 1ES 
       

      Head teacher: Miss S Overfield 

 
      Telephone: 01388 772906  

      Email: thornhill@durhamlearning.net 
9th February 2022 
 

Dear Parent/carer, 

 

School Connect Project 

 

As part of our work on Climate Change we are delighted to be taking part in the ‘School Connect 

Project’. 

 

The project is to recycle unwanted clothes, bags and shoes and we have our very own Smart Recycle 

container in the main car park next to entrance door. 

 

Any unwanted clothes can be put in a carrier bag and posted into the container.  The clothes can 

then be recycled and redistributed.   

As part of the project for every 1000 pounds raised, the school receives an apple tree to plant in the 

school grounds. 

 

We hope you can support us with our recycling project and together we can support a more 

sustainable future. 

 

Further details about the project are attached. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

S Overfield 

Head teacher 
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